‘ CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF
1600 9th Street, Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 654-3551

November 19, 2010

Denise Hunt, RN, MFT, Director 10\
Stanislaus County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services Jol \ I i
800 Scenic Drive

Modesto, CA 95350

Dear Ms. Hunt:

We have received your November 5, 2010, Fiscal Year (FY) 2010-11 Community Services and
Supports (CSS) update to your Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Three-Year Program and
Expenditure Plan. In accordance with CCR Title 9, Chapter 14, Section 3350 and Department of
Mental Health (DMH) Information Notice No.: 10-01, this letter announces our intent to approve
your request to consolidate the following previously approved CSS programs:

Program # FSP-06, High Risk Health and Senior Access is now comprised of
the following programs:

¢ FSP-03, Senior Access and Response Team
e FSP-04, Health/Mental Health Team

In accordance with CCR Title 9, Chapter 14, Section 3350 and DMH Information Notice
No.: 10-01, we have approved your request to eliminate a previously approved CSS program.
The terminated program is:

¢ OE-01, Community Outreach and Engagement

We look forward to the successful implementation of your annual update. If you have any
questions, please contact Joseph Kim at (916) 651-6339 or Joseph.Kim@dmh.ca.gov .

Sincerely,
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CHRIS WILLS, Chief
MHSA Plan Reviews Section

cc: Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability Commission
Allen Chancey, Chief, Acquisitions
Mark Sticklin, Chief, Performance Outcomes & Data Quality
Nichole Davis, MHSA Plan Reviews Section
Joseph Kim, MHSA Plan Reviews Section



MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
OVERSIGHT MDD ACCOUNTABILITY COMMISSION

1300 17" Street, Suite 1000
Sacramento, CA 95811
(916) 445-8696
FAX: (916) 445-4927

November 18, 2010

Denise Hunt, RN, MFT, Director
Stanislaus County Behavioral Health
800 Scenic Drive

Modesto, CA 95350

Dear Ms. Hunt;

The Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability Commission
(MHSOAC) has received your November 5, 2010, Fiscal Year (FY) 2010-11
Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Update to your MHSA Three-Year Program
and Expenditure Plan. The MHSOAC has approved your transfer request for the
outreach and engagement activity previously funded by Community Services and
Supports (CSS) to the Prevention and Early Intervention (PEI) “Community
Capacity Building” program. Since your County is not requesting any additional
PEI funds, no amount of funding will be released for this Update for PEI.

Congratulations on your approval and we wish you success as you continue
implementing the MHSA Update. If you have additional questions or require
further assistance, please feel free to contact Enrica Bertoldo, MHSOAC Staff
Mental Health Specialist, at Enrica.Bertoldo@dmbh.ca.gov or by phone at (916)
445-8702.

Sincerely,
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SHERRI L. GAUGER
Executive Director

cc:  Chris Wills, Chief, MHSA Plan Review Section
Silvia Rodriguez, Chief, Division Operation Support, DMH
Ann Arneill-Py, Ph.D., California Mental Health Planning Council
MHSOAC File
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